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23rd October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Children in Need Spotacular! 

 

This year, Dothill Primary School will be fundraising for Children in Need 

on Friday 15th November.  

 

To help raise funds for this wonderful charity, we are asking the children 

to come to school dressed in spotty clothing. A minimum donation of £1 is 

suggested per child.  

 

BBC Children in Need currently support thousands of projects all across 

the UK, helping children who face a range of difficulties. More 

information about the charity and how donations are used in our local 

area can be found at www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/changing-

lives/changing-lives-near-you 

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

 

Mrs Thackray 

 

(PSHE lead) 
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